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MACOMB, IL – Unwanted Medicine Disposal box removed from MPD Lobby 

 

The Macomb Police Department is removing the Unwanted Medicine Disposal box from its 

department lobby.  Members of the community wishing to dispose of unwanted or expired 

medicine are urged to take them to Hy-Vee Pharmacy, located at 1600 E. Jackson St., or the 

McDonough County Health Department located at 505 E. Jackson St.  Those community 

partners have procedures in place to dispose of the medicine. 

 

 

### 

 

Contact:   Chief Jeff Hamer 
Phone:      309-833-4505 
Email:        jhamer@macombpolice.com 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

1/15/2025  

MEDIA RELEASE 


